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Class Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 
Thursday 3rd May Miss Rogers 4/5 

Thursday 14th Jun Miss Ward 6B 

Thursday 21st Jun Miss Stone 4A 

Mentions Assembly 2.55 pm 

Friday 4th May Class 4/5 

Friday 11th May Class 5A 

Friday 25th May Classes 6A and 6B 

Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 95.2% 

Penguins 93.6%  

Dolphins 86.9% 

Koalas 96.8%  

Zebras 96.3% 

Elephants 99.3% 

Giraffes 96.3% 

Toucans 98.5% 

Puffins 94.4% 

Tigers 97.5% 

Pandas 97.9% 

(w/e 27/4/18)    96.2% Target = 96% or above 

Class              Star of the Week 

Panthers Cody Williamson 

Penguins Milly Walker 

Dolphins Cjay Peters 

Koalas Emily Telford 

Zebras Macey Rhodes 

Giraffes Jack Broadhead-Turner 

Toucans Paige Calcutt 

Puffins Ihtisham Arshad 

Tigers Arron Crook 

Pandas Aleksander Jablonski 

MAY DAY 
Monday 7th May School Closed.  School opens on Tuesday 8th May as usual. 

Class              Star of the Week 

Panthers James Hudson 

Penguins Ruby Horton 

Dolphins Emily Wynn 

Koalas Kamil Gawryszewski 

Zebras Kimberley Marsden 

Elephants Thomas Wightman 

Giraffes Lucas Hunt 

Toucans Vanessa Santos 

Puffins Noah Stretton 

Tigers  

Pandas Lanezra Owusu-Simpson 

Nursery Closure only 
Local Election Day - Thursday 3rd May 

Voting will take place in our Nursery classroom accessed by their 
separate Entrance.   School will remain open and all children are 

to attend school on this day except Nursery children.  

Scarborough Residential  
Monday 30th April to 3rd May 
 

The children arrived safely at 
their hotel in Scarborough on 

Monday and enjoyed their visit 
to the Sea Life Centre yesterday. 
Today they are going on an open 

top bus and to the beach.  The 
coach will arrive back at school 
on Thursday at 12 midday when 
you can collect 

your child to take 
them home for a 
well-earned rest.  

TWITTER 
Please do not use Twitter to request 

information/forms from school, you can 
do this via the website or call into the 

School Office.. 

IT’S A BOY 
Congratulations to Katelyn Stefaniw  
in Class 5A on the birth of her new 
baby brother Jack who was born on  
Sunday 29th April 2018 
weighing 5lb. 

THE EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA 
We raised a fantastic £278.25 
selling squares to win Easter 
Hampers. This has 
been donated to 
Candlelighters.  Thank 
you for your support. 

FOUNDATION STAGE GARDEN PARTY 

Wednesday 23rd May 
 

Foundation Stage parents are invited to our 
Garden Party, letters due out this week. 
  

10.30 am - Lower Foundation mornings with 
Upper Foundation 2 (Miss  Winter) 
 

2.00 pm - Lower Foundation afternoons with 
Upper Foundation 1 (Mrs Marshall) 
 

There will be a Raffle, Tombola, Crafts and 
Games. Donations for the Tombola would be 
welcome.  Tickets are £1 per adult which 
includes a hot drink and a scone. 
 

Don’t forget to buy your ticket 

SAFEGUARDING 

We are supporting the NSPCC with their vision 'to help every child in 
the UK stay safe' and are having an assembly next week as part of 

the NSPCC’s “Speak out. Stay safe” campaign. 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 
Monday 14th to Friday 18th May 

It is extremely important that your child is in 
School on time during SATS week.  As in previous 

years, Year 6 are invited to Breakfast Club that 
week, where breakfast will be available free of 

charge from 8.00 am. 

Years 3, 4 and 5 Optional SATS week 
Week commencing Monday 14th May Year 3, 4 
and 5 children will take part in an assessment 

week to monitor their progress and achievements. 

YEAR 2 SATS 
Year 2 will be taking part in their SATS from 

Monday 14th to Friday 25th May. 

NEW SMART BOARDS 
We have new Smart boards 
in Years 1 and 2 as part of 
our on-going upgrading of 

ICT equipment. 


